From: Cedeno-Maldonado, Jose A CIV USARMY CESAJ (US)

To: Katherine English

Cc: Castillo, Sindulfo CIV USARMY CESAJ (US)

Subject: SAJ-2004-12518 (SP-JCM) - St. John Marina, Coral Bay, St. John, USVI
Date: Friday, September 28, 2018 3:50:00 PM

Attachments: REFERRED TO NMFS FOR

Greetings!

Attached please find a request for additional information submitted by NMFS - Protected Resources Division (PRD)
regarding the proposed St. John Marina at Coral Bay, St. John, USVI.

The information requested must be provided to NMFS-PRD in order to initiate formal ESA Section 7 consultation
for the project.

We are still awaiting for the comments/request for additional information from NMFS - Habitat Conservation
Division (HCD). NMFS-HCD informed us that we should receive their comments within the next few days.

Please provide a response to all the comments/requests that NMFS-PRD presented in the attached document. Please
provide your response within 30-days from the date of this message.

If your response is not received within that time frame, your application will be withdrawn from processing.

Please let me know if you have questions or comments in this regard, or if you would like to discuss this request in
further detail.

Cordially,

José A. Cedefio-Maldonado

Project Manager

Regulatory Division

U.S. Army Corps of Engineers

Jacksonville District - Antilles Office

Fund. Angel Ramos Annex Bldg., Suite 202

383 F.D. Roosevelt Ave.

San Juan, Puerto Rico 00918

Phone: 787-729-6944

E-Mail: jose.cedeno-maldonado@usace.army.mil
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